
 

 

 
 

VANIER COURT – VR 255 

ATTENTION RESIDENTS 

HORIZONTAL DRAIN CLEANING 

 

Please be advised that Latham’s will be on site on Friday, 
November 10th, 2017, from 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. to 
provide cleaning of the horizontal drains.  

 

The following parking stalls will need to be vacant 
during the above mentioned time in order to facilitate 
the work:  

57, 58, 59, 60, 65, 67, 69, 71, 72 

 

Please note that neither the Contractor, the Strata 
Corporation, the Strata Council, nor the Property 
Management Company assumes any responsibility in 
case of any vehicle damage that may result from non-
compliance with the above request. 
 

We appreciate your co-operation and thank you in 
advance for your consideration. 
 

Strata Council, VR 255 


